
 

 

 

21/04/2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Your child will be coming home with this year’s raffle tickets for the May Fayre 

over the next few days.  

We have a fantastic selection of prizes for all of the family, with the top three 

prizes being a Dyson Corrale Hair Straightener, £50 Smyth’s Voucher, and Wild 

Cats ice hockey family ticket.  

 

Please feel free to pass the tickets on to family and any non Grange School 

Friends that would like to support us and be in with a chance to win one of our 

many prizes. A full prize list can be found on the FOGS Facebook Page.   

There is no obligation to purchase tickets if you do not wish to, equally if you 

would like to purchase more than the initial allocation then please get in touch 

with FoGs and we will arrange for more to come home from school with your 

child. 

 

Please can we ask that all monies and unused tickets be returned to school by 

Wednesday 17th May. 

 

All monies need to be returned in the envelope provided with the relevant 

payment, the teachers will collect from the children daily.  

 



If you would like any more information on how you can support FoGs at this 

year's May Fayre then please get in touch, we would love to hear from you - 

fogschools@outlook.com  

 

Kinds regards  

 

The FoGs team. 
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